
From: Bernadette Mroz <mrozwashburn@gmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, July 15, 2017 10:32 PM 

To: Executive Secretariat 

Secretary Acosta, 
Please consider leaving the approved rule stating that financial advisors must work in the best 
interest of their clients. The working people who invest with planners do so expecting that the 
adivsor is working for him/he, the client, and not offering high commissioned investments solely 
benefiting the advisor while the investor gets a low ROI. Many people are not savvy as to the 
ways and and wiles of investing and Wall Street's ways of doing business. That is why there is a 
need for jobs for financial planners. Unscrupulous planners have in the past taken advantage of 
the uneducated investor. That is the reason for this ruling. Please I implore you to leave the 
current ruling in tact.stating. This is one area where President Trump's support of business is 
gone too far. 

Bernadette Mroz 
1nrozvvashburnrq1,gn1ail.com 
H 315-564-6833 

"Adopting a really positive attitude 

can work wonders 
to adding years to your life, 

a spring to your step, 
a sparkle to your eye, 

and all of that." 

(hr>',\1e- Brinkley 
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